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Brrr… Cold Winter 

Recesses 

We are asking  for 

parents to please make 

sure your children are 

dressed warm enough 

f o r  o u r  l o w e r 

temperatures. Being 

outside for a 30 minute recess in these cold 

temperatures is causing students to become 

uncomfortably cold. Some students are coming to 

school in shorts and t-shirts or thin sweatshirts. 

Please have your children wear warm clothing and 

coats to school.  We do not have the capacity to  

keep kids indoors due to cold weather. If weather is 

too extreme we will have indoor recess. Thank you 

for your attention to this matter. 
 

DID YOU KNOW… 
Lost coats/outerwear at Lakeland 

Hills are checked for names of 

students, but rarely found. We 

would love to be able to return 

lost items to their owner but can’t do this without 

your help. Please mark your student’s jackets/

sweatshirts with their name. We just donated 3 

large black garbage bags of leftover clothing to 

charity last week and already our 4 large drawers 

are filling up with items left on the playground. 

CEE Parent surveys are due by November 30, 2018  
 

Next Week at Lakeland Hills:  
PTA Holiday Shop is the week of Dec. 3rd-7th. Please 
have your student bring their own reusable bags to use if 
they are purchasing items from the Holiday Shop 
(suggested by our student Green Club) 

 

3rd  PLC Late Start...School starts at 9:40am 
 8:45am Safety Patrol Breakfast  

4th 7:00-8:00pm GR5 Orchestra Concert (PAC) 

5th GR5 Camp fundraiser at MOD Pizza, at Lakeland 
 Town Center, happens all day (bring in your flyer or a 
 photo of it and 20% of your food/drink purchase will be 
 donated to tuition cost for 5th graders) 
 3:10-4:15pm Garden Club Group 2 (Last one for the 
 season) 

6th 3:10-4:30pm Green Club 

 7:00-8:00pm GR5 Band concert (ARHS) 

7th GR4 Field Trip to Nutcracker at AHS PAC 

 PTA Popcorn on playground (2nd recess)  
 

HEADS UP: 
 

  LLH Kindergarteners and 1st Graders and AHS Choir will 
have their holiday performances on Monday, Dec. 10th, at the 
AHS PAC 5:30-7:30pm  

 

PTA Family Movie Night (ELF) Friday, Dec.14th, 6:00-8:00pm 
 

Dec. 20th is Holiday Hat Day: Bring $1 for Food Bank  
 

Please note:  

ASD Winter Break is December 24th- January 4th.  

We will be dismissed at normal time on the 21st and return to 

school Jan. 7th at 9:40am (It’s a Late Start Day). 

“This holiday season, give your children the gift of an education and the habit of attendance.” 
 

Every year, absences spike in the weeks before and after the winter holiday as 

families squeeze in a few more vacation days. It’s time to break that cycle. We know 

that just a few missed days here and there, even if they’re excused absences, can add 

up to too much lost learning time and put your child behind in school. This is as true in 

kindergarten as it is in high school. Put simply, too many absences at any age can affect a student’s chances 

for academic success and eventually for graduation….Part 1 of holiday letter from Attendance Works 




